SPECIAL OBEDIENCE RUN-THRU
FOR CLUB MEMBERS ONLY
Friday, September 18, 2020 — Open at 6 PM; Start at 6:30 PM
Absolutely free!! No charge!!

— Due to our virus concerns, there will be some changes to our usual “4"
Friday” routine; please read carefully.

— MASKS ARE MANDATORY FOR ALL WORKERS AND CALLERS,
AND FOR ALL PARTICIPANTS, EVEN WHILE YOU ARE IN THE
RING.

— There will be two rings instead of the normal four. Crating space is
available in the middle area of the building, between the two rings. Please
don't be a space hog. Please don't bring children or visitors.

— Use hand sanitizer and/or wash your hands; maintain social distancing as
much as you possibly can.

— Joan Kaml will be present to sign you up for the class(es) of your choice.

— The set up for the evening will be as follows:

Ring One Ring Two
Beginner Novice Novice
Open (to follow) Utility (to follow)

We will be looking for volunteers to call and to steward. Please volunteer by
contacting Sandie Perkins, 262-470-8750, or by email at sipmax 1063 @gmail.com
Volunteers will be kindly treated, appreciated and will be able to run their dogs as
well if they wish. Thank you!




